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Resolution of Recognition

WHEREAS, the function of a Board of Education is to strive for excellence in all phases of educational programs, and;

WHEREAS, a major indication of such excellence is awards and honors earned by the students, employees and programs of the school system, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education deems it fitting and proper that significant awards and honors be recognized by the Board;

BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED THAT the Hardin County Board of Education, meeting in regular session on February 17, 2010, does hereby recognize the achievements of the following:
Rebekah Mobley, an East Hardin Middle School student, was elected vice president of the Kentucky Beta Club at its state convention earlier this month.  She is vice president of the East Hardin Beta Club and has been in Beta Club since fifth grade.  Rebekah is in seventh grade at East Hardin.    
The Radcliff Elementary School & North Park Elementary School Reading is Fundamental Program was recognized by the national Reading is Fundamental program as the January Reading is Fundamental program of the month.  Trish Morton is the director of the program at Radcliff & North Park.  Under her leadership, more than 37,000 books have been distributed to children at the two schools.
Ms. Cynthia Perkins and her art students at West Hardin Middle School created the Hardin County Schools banner for the recent Kentucky School Boards Association convention in Louisville.  
The Board extends its congratulations to the students and staff listed above for the recognition they have earned for themselves and Hardin County Schools.
